
Response to RFQ 

The Public/Private Land Development Committee was very pleased to have received eight (8) excellent 

proposals to facilitate the upcoming charrettes.  

The Committee created a short list of two (2) and will be conducting interviews and make a selection on 

February 25th at a public meeting of the Committee.  

All proposals are available for review in the Planning Office at Town Hall.  

 


